Community groups to meet to
work on reducing duplication
of efforts

Last fall several community based organizations met to discuss
how to reduce duplication of efforts regarding donations to
children/families.

At that meeting the group suggested getting together in the
spring. That follow-up meeting has been set for The follow-up
meeting has been scheduled for March 29, 2:30-4pm at the El
Dorado County Office of Education, 6767 Green Valley Road,
Placerville, conference room B2.

Anyone affiliated with a community based organization, may
please RSVP to Jackie Mintz at jmintz@edcoe.org, or (530)
295.2337, by March 26.
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